
Notice of Gallery Relocation 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, In the early autumn season 
   we are pleased to inform you that we will be relocating to a new location. 

 

As we celebrate the 15th year since the establishment of Nakacho Konishi, 
We will be relocating from Ginza to nearby Nihonbashi, Tokyo. 
Due to the time required for interior construction, we will not be open for 
business at the new Nihonbashi gallery until November. 
We will inform you of the new location as soon as possible. 

 

We would like to urgently inform you that the current Ginza store will close 
on September 12 this month. 

 

Please feel free to contact us anytime you need us, as always. 
Thank you for your continued patronage. 
 
 

Konishi Tetsuya / Hamada Daichi 

Nakacho Konishi 

September 2022 

 
 
 

 


